
BREAKFAST	CLUB	–	AUTUMN	2020	
Dear	Parent/Carers	

We	are	very	pleased	to	inform	you	that	Breakfast	Club	will	resume	from	
Monday	21/09/2020.	

Due	to	the	current	COVID	guidelines,	there	will	be	changes	to	our	normal	
practice.	

Please	see	below	for	further	information:	

1. The	registration	form	is	on	the	school	website:		www.olsjschool.net.			

Please	complete	and	send	to:	

admin@olsj.hackney.sch.uk	

The	numbers	will	be	limited	to	15	per	day	and	will	be	selected	on	a	
first	come	first	serve	basis	on	receipt	of	registration	form.	

	

2. Places	will	only	be	secured	by	advance	payment	every	half	term.		The	
cost	remains	unchanged	at	£3.50	per	child	per	day.	

	

3. There	will	no	longer	be	a	drop	in	service.		All	places	will	be	allocated	
on	registration.	

	
	

4. Breakfast	Club	starts	at	07.45am	and	the	children	are	taken	to	class	
at	 08.45am.	 	 Entry	will	 be	 via	 the	 gate	 on	Buckingham	Road.	 	 Your	
child’s	temperatures	will	be	checked	on	arrival	at	the	gate.	
	

5. Pupils	will	sit	in	their	own	class	setting	once	they	arrive,	when	they	
are	eating	and	until	they	go	to	class.	

	
	

6. Risk	assessment	is	available	on	our	website	September	2020.	
	

7. If	there	is	insufficient	demand	then	this	service	may	be	withdrawn.	

	

8. If	your	application	is	successful	you	will	be	notified	tomorrow.	



	


